



Department of Natural Resources

24 Perry Avenue - Room 102 Buzzards Bay, MA 02532-3496 www.townofbourne.com



Shellfish Constable, Marinas, Herring Agent, Harbor Master, Fish & Game Enforcement, Conservation Enforcement & More

CHRISTOPHER SOUTHWOOD DIRECTOR

OFFICE: (508) 759-0600 POLICE: (508) 759-4451 MARINAS: (508) 759-3105 FAX: (508) 759-8026

April 27, 2020

Dear Mr. Wagner,

Thank you for your generous donation to the Shellfish Donation Fund! Your donation will be used to make a difference in our community and we are thrilled to have your support. We are extremely grateful for every donation that the Natural Resources Department receives, so thank you again for even considering to make this generous donation to the shellfish propagation program in the Town of Bourne. We will be able to use this donation to help purchase new shellfish seed (scallops, quahogs, oysters, softshell clams) for next season which allows us to further enhance our shellfish habitat throughout our local waterways for both recreational and commercial purposes.

With the difficult financial times that local families and commercial fishermen are facing, your donation to purchase additional shellfish seed hopefully can alleviate some of their stress and provide a locally harvested food source for all.

Sincerely,

Chris Southwood